

TREE MAN DAN

Tree Surgeon

Dear Sir/Madam

The Copper Beech requested in the application is of very good health. It was last reduced in roughly 2015 by myself following the application made.

The applicant now is concerned how the tree is going to be in another 8 years, therefore has asked me to come and prune it again. He also has rquested if possible a site meeting ao you can see in person his concerns and his neighbours.

In an ideal situation he woulkd have the tree removed altogether and replant with a similiar species. Due to the good health of the tree, and only its bad location I have advised this probably won't be approved by yourselves.

I understand the applicants concerns hence why i am requesting a more vigorous prune. I have already explained the arboricultural resons you permitted the restrictions of work last time and probably will again.

Thanks for your time

Kind regards Dan, Arborist